
February 2015 Newsletter              

Library is Closed: 
              Monday, February 16

Starting January 18th:
              Open Sundays, 1PM-5PM 

Inclement Weather Policy

On days when the Hudson schools are
closed due to weather, all library
programming is cancelled.

The library may also need to shut down
due to inclement weather conditions. In
this case, every effort will be made to
publicize the closure via WMUR,
Facebook and the library's website.

Free Tax Help
Mondays, Feb 2 - Apr 13, 9AM-3PM
Saturdays, Feb 7 - Apr 4, 9AM-3PM 
 
Volunteers from the AARP will be at the
library Mondays and Saturdays through
April 13 to help seniors and low to
moderate income taxpayers of all ages
with their federal returns.

Tax assistance volunteers do not help
prepare Schedule C over $10,000 in

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001nDuJK_an6u6eWJoswrHrWIT71jxsVKesSZK7x16nHmFuqC7bV60-_CDuZMN4lgnx97qZKgS_EgjRh21q8USdqUM9aRta4t9Aika0FklflmrIjD3FbigcMZ6qqdQqieRAVoZClyTbKul1Bull-x-hw0p3YbEZ6AvvUHwuaMCUyrvu5E0MycYs_w==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001nDuJK_an6u6eWJoswrHrWIT71jxsVKesSZK7x16nHmFuqC7bV60-_JrKVWlmUtmJnD7XMFYryGZsK_iz3D_649xm6TCyVxUU8B2Yc5sqtES7f6svVeYN9hehG7HD1dCceiTAdHJYxbdeE6P2U-WysYn8tvBk8KfWzRoGr1abYFPHFGE97ziR1F9e1cewOUjF&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001nDuJK_an6u6eWJoswrHrWIT71jxsVKesSZK7x16nHmFuqC7bV60-_NAUvr4upoWKlUVW_ITT-zoiaSotZnbK8s5u9v_f5xKb2p1q1NvVVxyjI3P2PjT2UgPNVB3gl3tcfMRS_xYTSyAEGeM1R674yQlSEL-ArCe3-2HnfK_4ClykR39lfudF2g==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001nDuJK_an6u6eWJoswrHrWIT71jxsVKesSZK7x16nHmFuqC7bV60-_NAUvr4upoWKp1VmGQpLiWDaizI0Hkor6uVXXtwSZ7id1hM7q2N-Qy3Thp1AGrxI4Q971mJA1gTQtUrOCgjphOPvjKlznz2jA3IdmX8iMFvPtSeufEsaJ-PBpAqXd7htEODsNvruibwsvk1cItKU6THPCYPgB4JM0w==&c=&ch=


expenses, Schedule E, complicated/lengthy Schedule D forms without proper paperwork
or other specialized forms. Taxpayers with complex forms are advised to seek paid tax
help.

Appointments are available from 9:30-1:30. Sign up online, or call the library at 603-886-
6030 to make an appointment. Walk-ins are welcome. Please note no tax help on 2/14,
2/16, 3/14 or 4/11.

Traditional Rug Hooking
Workshop
Sunday, February 8, 1:15-4:45PM

Learn how to make a traditional hooked
rug. Participants will make a small rug
that can be used as a chair pad or
hung on a wall.

There is a $30 materials fee for this
workshop. All participants will receive
materials needed for the project,
instruction sheets and a rug hook they
will be able to keep for future projects.

Register online or call the library at
886-6030.

Declutter your Home,
Declutter your mind
Tuesday, February 10, 6:30PM

Clutter in our physical environment can
create clutter in our minds and vice
versa. Clean out physical space and
you might just find a solution to that
problem that's been 'cluttering up' your
mind. After doing some group
exercises, you will leave this workshop
knowing where to start on your
decluttering process and will learn some tools to get it done. Presented by Master Life
Coach Diane MacKinnon, M.D.

Pre-registration is requested, call 886-6030 or register online.

Genealogy Club: Adoption
Friday, February 13, 1:30PM

Are you interested in family research? Whether you are a beginner or a long time
genealogist, the genealogy club has something for you.

This month, Larry Maurice from Hillsborough, NH will talk about researching adoption
records. Larry is a volunteer at the Genealogy Research Room at the State of NH Vital
Records and has been a member of the American Canadian Genealogical Society for
over 12 years.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001nDuJK_an6u6eWJoswrHrWIT71jxsVKesSZK7x16nHmFuqC7bV60-_CUiNDmZ_yuhlsrGZifnidMCSiuSEvf9dOTaEFa_v_4je9DKSOZl2ZIRR7zVSiWXzddSl2UCtNH0KOIDg9lw0EZixBB0gXKeryKrL4XOljceEpMVTG6JfDY=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001nDuJK_an6u6eWJoswrHrWIT71jxsVKesSZK7x16nHmFuqC7bV60-_BrOqM8QCxBUe1_kDnGEbo2Cyi7Lkq9PpTATJ4mjzLsnJhWk5HdQn3HB4ztkdSMu-sQVaKIm5OO-6l1slKIa5-0aEX-ItQfOS2Gshq4sNTUGxJmIsWOUdqRYcD_2S2v4cVzGq-V1qbpHU50zgIzMCeaw-GITEbrNnpu7THMRjw4CkdDENan5CTHllfjWL1XUIu2MpC7IVhgv3l-XKkPIoeKQdhzbTltpv3frnEgCVSzmdw3xQBKyLOw=&c=&ch=


Book Bingo
Friday, February 27, 2-3:30PM
 
Play Bingo for a chance to win popular
books. We will have books appropriate
for all ages to choose from. Children
younger than 6th grade must be
accompanied by an adult or teen.
Snacks will be served.

Classic Film Series
Sundays, starting Feb 15, 1:30PM

Join us in rediscovering some old
favorites on Sunday afternoons.

2/15: Star Wars IV: A New Hope
2/22: Singin in the Rain
3/1: Butch Cassidy and the Sundance
Kid
3/8: Some Like it Hot
3/15: West Side Story
3/29: Casablanca/Maltese Falcon
4/5: CLOSED - No movie
4/12: The Good, The Bad, The Ugly
4/19: The Bridge on the River Kwai
4/26: Spartacus
5/3: Ben Hur
5/10: Magnificent Seven
5/17: 2001: A Space Odyssey



Art Exhibit: Photographer's
Forum
On Display in February 

This month stop by the community
room to see photos from members of
the Photographer's Forum Camera
Club. The club members will hold a
reception on Wednesday, February 4
from 6:30-8:30PM. Come by and meet
some of the featured photographers.
Light refreshments will be served.

Teen Winter Programming
One Time Programs

Candy Sushi and Fortune Cookies
Thursday, February 5, 5-6PM
(Grades 6-8 only)

Chinese New Year is coming! Use
chocolate modeling clay and lots of
candy to celebrate. Be prepared to get
messy. Registration requested, but
drop-ins welcome.

May contain food and nut allergens.

Ongoing Programs

No registration required, just drop in on the day.

Monster Club (grades 6-8)
Every Monday, 4-5PM

Smash Tuesdays
Every Tuesday, 2:15-4PM

Pokemon League (all ages)



Every Tuesday, 4:30-6PM

Teen Takeover At Your Library
Every Wednesday, 2:15-4PM

Book Club
2nd Wednesday (February 11), 5-6PM

Gaming Club
2nd Saturday (February 14), 12-4PM

Second Hand Prose
Sunday, February 8, 11AM - 3PM
Hills Memorial Library

Thursday night Second Hand Prose is on hiatus for the winter and will resume in March. 

'Early Bird' admittance at 10AM Sunday granted to paid members of the Friends. You
may become a member at the sale for as little as $10. Please enter via the ramp at the
rear of the building. DONATIONS of DVDs, CDs, and gently used books are NEEDED and
may be brought to Second Hand Prose or to the Library during regular hours.

Additional February
Events

Free Film
Gone Girl
Thu 2/12, 6:30PM
 
Genealogy Club
Fri 2/13, 1:30PM

Gaming Day
Sat 2/14, 12-4PM

 Classic Film
Star Wars: A New Hope
Sun 2/15, 1:30PM

Book Discussion
Where'd you go
Bernadette 
Tue 2/17, 1:30PM
 
Family Film
The Book of Life
Sat 2/21, 3PM
 
Classic Film
Singin in the Rain 
Sun 2/22, 1:30PM

 Beading Group
Thu 2/26, 5PM

Drop In Stitchers
Fridays, 9:30-11:30AM

Drop in eBook Help
Mon 2/2, 7-8PM
Mon 2/9, 1:30-2:30PM
Mon 2/16, 7-8PM
Mon 2/23 1:30-2:30PM


